
  CSSMGA Business Meeting Notes November 29, 2016 

 The meeting was called to order at 12:41pm with 41 members in attendance. 

 A motion was made and seconded to have the existing Board members serve 

another term in their respective jobs. The motion was approved unanimously 

by the members. 

 The Board recommended that the organization pursue a 501c non-profit 

registration which would require a one-time $10 increase in the annual 

administration fee. A motion was made and seconded to accept the fee. The 

motion was approved by the members. 

 CSSMGA is currently planning a charitable golf tournament in conjunction 

with The First Tee for April 12, 2017. Volunteers will be needed to help 

support he various activities of the tournament, especially in soliciting 

sponsors. A list of possible sponsors will be posted in the documents section 

of the CSSMGA website. Any members that are interested in helping should 

contact Elton Hudgins who is the Committee Chairman for this project. A 

motion was made and seconded for the CSSMGA to formally support this 

tournament. The motion was approved by the members. 

 The annual Christmas Party will be held on December 15th. Numerous door 

prizes will be available. The deadline for sign-up is Friday, December 9th and 

payment must be made by Tuesday, December 13th. 

 The floor was opened to input from the members. The Board is interested in 

feedback from members on two topics for consideration in 2017.  

o How to increase membership in the CSSMGA 

o Ideas to celebrate the 10-year anniversary of the CSSMGA 

 

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 1:05pm. The motion 

was approved by members. 

   


